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As an agricultural property land-owner residing in Benton County I wish to express 

my support for this bill and the funding of the OregonFlora. I have committed acreage 

of my property to native habitat restoration, conservation and preservation as well as 

invasive species identification and removal. I have used OregonFlora resources to 

assist in my research and efforts. OregonFlora's database and freely accessible 

information is and has been an invaluable resource for myself and other property 

owners with whom I collaborate on our efforts.  

 

Please approve and vote for passage of this measure which will provide critical 

funding for the continuation of OregonFlora's invaluable work. 

 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Aryeh Frankfurter 

Monroe, 

Benton County 

Oregon 


